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April  2022 
  
Hello Spring!  OK, that is not about the website, but I had to say it  
 
The website has been updated with election information over the last couple of months and is 
now being updated on some other subjects. 
 
The National Incorporation Chair, Bobbie Morris, has requested some updates on the 
Incorporation Information Page.  If you are even remotely interested in the process for your state 
or chapter, please go to https://www.avva.org/incorporation.html to read about how.  If you can 
do this, you really should at the point.   
 
There were long discussions about how we do what we do, and how it might be able to be done 
differently, or in a more modern way.  It was decided that we will continue the way we do things 
for the foreseeable future because of the advantages we currently have.  However, the committee 
will be looking into some things in order to be sure we have looked under every rock, so to speak.   
 

 AVVA National is looking for a person who would be willing to volunteer just 4 or 5 
hours per  month to make additions, upload new information, take out old information, or 
just generally help with the workings of the site.  They would have to understand custom 
software like Dreamweaver, that require FTP Transfer software to “talk” back and forth 
between the website files and the server.  If you are interested in discussing volunteering 
for this, please email me at:  avvajh@cox.net  We can talk about what you may or may 
not need to know, etc. and how we could share webmaster duties. 

 
We also still have a face-book page that you can find at: 
https://www.facebook.com/AssociatesofVi1 
 
Please stay in touch with our website.  You can actually find so much of what you need to know 
for just about any AVVA questions.  And you can find contact information for your region and 
state.  As always, if you do not find something you wish was there, please contact me and we can 
see what we can do. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
AVVA National Website Committee Chair 
 

 

 

 


